
Announcement 

 

 

We inform the Investment Public that the Group’s presentation, which takes place in the 

framework of Roadshow, to foreign Institutional Investors in London, on July 2, 2009, 

during the “Greek Conference” under the organization of HSBC, has been posted on the 

Company’s website www.ellaktor.com and has been sent to Athens Exchange. 


